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Learning in Year 3:

Another action packed half-term. Year 3 have been looking at their letters Excellent cricket session
from their pen-friends and can't wait to find out more about them in 2024 and with Stewart from

eventually meet them! @CCBSchools today
focusing on catching skills.
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A moment of Prayer:

Dear Lord,

in this festive season, we pray for hearts
attuned to the needs of others.

Grant us the compassion to be kind friends
and caring classmates.

May the spirit of Christmas inspire us to
share joy and love, mirroring the selfless-
ness shown through the birth of Jesus.
Amen.

Learning in Year 2:

In Year 2 this term, our DT project has been all
about strength and stability. We investigated
which 3D shapes were the most stable by making
shapes out of plasticine and were then given the
challenge of designing and making a chair for
Baby Bear from the story of Goldilocks. We had to
think carefully about how we could make a chair
that would support a teddy's weight and not top-
ple over when he sat on it. We worked with a
partner to build our chair and then decorated it
using colourful pens and paper. We hope you like
our designs - we think Baby Bear would love
them!

Over the last week, Year 5 and 6 have worked together ona

ch writing pr . The children have worked so hard to
create their Grinch-inspired ‘How to Steal Christmas’
instructions. We are so proud of their independence, resilience
and positive attitude towards their learning ¥ ‘ Well done
everyone!




